
 
 

February 20, 2018 

 

Dear Community Partner: 

We would like to give you the opportunity to be one of the first to support the CFBISD 
Council PTA in our new and expanded fundraising campaign.  We are having an exciting 
year for our member PTA’s with the goal of “high achievement for each student” as our 
major focus. 

Council PTA is offering four ways for your business to collaborate with us and our 
members.  They are: 

 participate in the virtual vendor fair, 
 sponsor one of our newsletters  
 sponsor a table for your business at our vendor fair to be held May 12, 2018 
 make a cash donation and receive a decal for your business window 

Each will help provide financial support to PTA while also providing exposure for your 
business.  The enclosed form details each of the sponsorship opportunities.  Just check 
the way(s) you would like to participate and enclose a check payable to CFBISD Council 
PTA.  We will do the rest. 

Thank you for your support of all Carrollton Farmers Branch schools and PTA. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cindy Castillo 

Cindy Castillo 
CFBISD Council PTA 
VP Fundraising 
Fundraising@cfbpta.org 
469 644-1737 


